
NYCIDA Board Performance Evaluation 

NYCEDC staff prepared a self-evaluation survey for the NYCIDA Board of Directors, which the NYCIDA 
Governance Committee reviewed and approved on March 20, 2019. The survey was subsequently 
distributed electronically to the NYCIDA Board of Directors. 100% (16 of 16) of the Directors responded 
to the survey. Following this page are the results of the survey. 
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